Cindx Ladwig

From: Maryanna Stevens
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 12:59 PM
To: Cindy Ladwig; Darren Stewart; Gisela Harma; Jerry Desmond; Joseph M. Mendonca; King, Bill;

Lawrence Sullivan; Leanne D. Theodore; Louis DiCesare I, Roger Kizer, Thomas P. Gilligan; Wayne
Greene; Keith Brynes; Marsha Standish

Cc: Edward Haberek; John OQ'Brien; Strunk, June D; Glen Frishman; Sandy Grimes
Subject: Board of Finance Meeting - 02/05/14
Importance: High

Tonight’s Board of Finance meeting has been cancelled.

Maryanna Stevens, CPA
Director of Finance
Town of Stonington

152 Elm Street
Stonington, CT 06378

860-535-5070 (work)
860-535-0602 (fax)

mstevens(@stonington-ct.gov




